
Telework Policy Task Force 2021 

As previously communicated, a task force of employees from across the university has been appointed 
to review the current Telework Policy. The task force members were selected based on suggestions 
made by each ���]�À�]�•�]�}�v���s�W�X���h�•�]�v�P���‰���Œ���u���š���Œ�•�������À���o�}�‰���������Ç���š�Z�����W�Œ���•�]�����v�š�[�•���������]�v���š�U���š�Z�]�•���P�Œ�}�µ�‰���]�•�����Z���Œ�P������
with assessing certain elements of the current policy and developing recommendations for potential 
changes.  The task force had their initial meeting October 14th. They will meet over the next few months 
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consideration and a final recommendation for changes to the policy. Any proposed changes to the policy 
will then be subject to the Policy Process to include Policy 06



 


